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Tübingen, 21. September 2005 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Hearing Research has offered to publish manuscripts of oral and poster presentations from the 
Inner Ear Biology Symposium and Workshop 2005 in a special issue. This is a very generous 
offer, and we would encourage participants to contribute. Please note that this is a free offer, 
and that it is the policy of the organizing committee that every participant is free to submit 
his/her work to any journal he/she chooses. 
 
Please submit manuscripts to Hearing Research mentioning that it was partly or fully 
presented at the IEB Symposium and Workshop in Tübingen. Manuscripts will be subjected 
to the usual peer-review process. Please consult an issue of Hearing Research or the Hearing 
Research website http://ees.elsevier.com/heares/ for instructions for authors. If enough 
manuscripts are accepted (15 minimum), they will be published in a special issue of Hearing 
Research. If less than 15 manuscripts are accepted, they will be published in regular issues of 
Hearing Research. 
 
The deadline for submission is 28 February 2006. 
 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee, 
Tony Gummer 


